
Comment for planning application 19/01047/OUT
Application Number 19/01047/OUT

Location Land North East Of Oxford Road West Of Oxford Canal And East Of Bankside Banbury

Proposal Outline planning application for a residential development of up to 850 dwellings; green
infrastructure including formal (playing fields with changing rooms, allotments) and informal
open space, landscaping; and associated infrastructure including a balancing pond; on land
off the A4260, with access off the existing Longford Park access off the A4260 (Oxford
Road), and a new access off the A4260 (Banbury Road). All matters of detail reserved, save
for access.

Case Officer Samantha Taylor  
 

Organisation
Name Lianne Gray

Address 15 Wren Crescent,Banbury,OX15 4FZ

Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments I object to this planning application, there are still empty homes currently on the various
phases of Longford park so an additional 850 are not needed. In addition the current road
structure cannot support another extension of this size. The drainage infastructure is such
that many homes have regularly blocked toilets and it simply couldnt cope with any more
being plumbed into it. The main Oxford road would not be safe with this level of traffic being
released onto it, or turning off from it. The longford park roads itself could also not cope with
this additional increase in traffic coming through it. Ive lived on a building site for 5 years
since I purchased my home, I think its time we deserve a break from 5 years of constant
building noise and dust etc and heavy lorry traffic . There is not sufficient infrastructure to
support this level of additional homes, no shops etc. The local GP's cannot support this level
of additional health needs.
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